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From: Stephenson, Martha 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 5:23 PM
 
To: Stanton, Cheryl
 
Cc: Hendrick, Mark
 
Subject: Anderson - Salvation Army
 
Visited with Heather Dolby today with the Salvation Army. She was previously with the Salvation Army in Greenville 
and has been in Anderson for two years now.
 
The actual Salvation Army building is right down the road from the office.
 
They are going to start delivering to families next week. There are toys, beds, bicycles, mattresses etc.. in every room. 
She has it really organized.
 
They are helping 530 families which includes 1400 children this year.
 
The Silver Bells program for the seniors is new this year. This is the program for senior citizens who are raising 
children – for whatever reason that may be. The plan on Tuesday is the Lt Governor and staff will be there when they 
have these seniors come in to get the toys for their children. They plan to have each senior receive a stocking as a 
surprise present for them and want to do this when the Lt Governor is there.
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Right now there are toys everywhere and they are organizing everything they have received. She is getting help from 
a lot of volunteers. They are getting an amazing response from the Anderson community.
 
It was really a “feel good” trip. She was so thankful to be able to use the building.
 
Thanks!
 
Martha
 
 
Martha R. Stephenson
Assistant Executive Director, Administration, Support and Operations
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
1550 Gadsden Street, Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 737-0108 ǀ Mobile: (803) 315-2582
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